
 

  

  

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,        26 May 2023 
 
Y5 Harry Potter Studios Tour  
 

The Year 5 children will be going to Harry Potter Studios for their educational visit. 
During the visit, the children will go on a guided tour and take part in a creative writing 
session. The visit will take place on Thursday 6 July 2023. You will be aware that this 
is transition morning so we will be leaving at 12:30pm and retuning back to school 
around 6:45pm but you will be informed if there is a delay due to traffic conditions. 
 
Children should wear school uniform. We will be having lunch at school before the 
visit. You may wish to send your children to school with an extra snack which they can 
have before they return home (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks, sweets, nuts or chocolate 
please). 
 
The cost for this visit is £31.10 per child. As always, this amount will be a voluntary 
contribution but if we do not receive sufficient support then the visit cannot take place. 
We would like all pupils to take part in this visit but if you have any problems with this 
please contact Mrs Ellwood as soon as possible. If you hold a Dacorum discount card 
or are eligible for Pupil Premium funding then the voluntary contribution is reduced to 
£6.23. 
 
Please make the payment via Arbor and your consent will be automatically received. 
Full payment must be received by Friday 23rd June 2023. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Loczy 
 
   


